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Notice of Commencement and Public Information Session 
Class Environmental Assessment for a new 230 kilovolt  
Transmission Line from Timmins north along Hwy 655 
 

TIP-1 Transmission Line Project 
 
This Notice of Commencement is provided to inform 
the public, Indigenous communities and interested 
parties that Transmission Infrastructure Partnerships 
1 Limited (TIP-1) is beginning an environmental 
study to determine the potential environmental 
effects of the construction of a 230kV transmission 
line connecting the Porcupine Substation in 
Timmins, ON with a planned new switching station 
to be constructed 42 km north of Timmins.  
 
Who We Are 
TIP-1 is jointly and equally owned by Taykwa 
Tagamou Nation (TTN) and Transmission 
Infrastructure Partnerships Limited (TIP). The 
Company has an agreement in place with Canada 
Nickel Corporation to support the electrical demand 
of the planned Crawford Mine Project.  
 
The Project 
The TIP-1 Transmission Line will promote 
Indigenous participation, support the development of 
Ontario’s critical mineral supply, and improve 
electrical reliability in the Northern Ontario. 
 
The proposed project is subject to a Class 
Environmental Assessment for Minor Transmission 
Line Facilities (Hydro One, 2022) under the Ontario 
Environmental Assessment Act.  
 

Public Information Session 
 
 

November 15, 2023 
4pm-8pm 

Timmins Museum 
325 2nd Ave 

Timmins, ON P4N 8A4 
 
 
 

Questions? Comments?  
For more information and to reach out with comments or questions about the TIP-1 Transmission Line 
Project, please visit our Project website www.tip.limited or email us at info@tip.limited 

 


